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Dear University of Maine System Board of Trustees 

I write on behalf of the University of Maine at Presque Isle Student Government Association and 
the students in which it represents in support of the Chancellor’s Unified Accreditation 
Authorization across our University of Maine System campuses. We strongly support this 
approach and believe that the future of our System is based on collaboration between our 
campuses in order to deal with the challenges that we all face and will continue to face in the 
future. 

 
Through this letter and after a discussion where we reached out to our student body we came to 
the common consensus of supporting what we believe will be a vital and beneficial step for our 
system’s future. We hope that you will also support this resolution today and we look forward to 
seeing the development that it will bring to our campuses. 

 
Respectfully, 

 
The students of the University of Maine at Presque Isle 


